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Thursday 15th April 2021 
 

Dear Year 7 parents / carers 
 
2021 Time Capsule 
 
We are thrilled to be back to teaching children face to face in our classrooms and pleased at the positive start 
your child has made since we reopened on 8th March. To mark the end of this lock down period and the 
pandemic of 2020-21 we are burying a time capsule on school grounds on 21st May. Year 7 have been the 
year group chosen to be involved in this project.   
 
Our 2021 time capsule will contain the following items:  

• Covid-19 Transition Journals  
• 5 form group articles about their experiences of key topics of the time; finishing Year 6 early, 

thoughts of lockdown, wearing a face mask and the start of their secondary journey in 
September 2020.  

• A whole year group photograph  
• A disposable face mask 

 
No pupil names will be used in any of the documents above. Pupils will not be named on the photograph 
however if you do not consent to your child taking part in the whole year group photograph please email 
Mrs Crossman or Mrs Prestwood by 12pm Monday 26th April; the photograph is scheduled to be taken on 
the afternoon of 26th April but will be dependent on the weather as, for health & safety purposes, the 
photograph will be taken outside. 
  
Our hope is that, in the distant future, pupils of Central Lancaster High School will dig up the capsule and 
learn about the Covid-19 pandemic through the documented experiences of our Year 7 cohort. We hope that 
your child will look forward to taking part in this exciting project with us at the end of term.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs V Crossman & Mrs B. Prestwood  
Key Stage 3 Progress Leader & Head of Year 7  
 
Contacts: 
victoria.crossman@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk 
bprestwood@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk 
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